

## Billingshurst Primary School Headteacher : Helen Williamson BSc (Hons) MA

Station Road, Billingshurst, West Sussex RH14 9RE Tel: 01403 782789 Fax: 01403 783124

e-mail: office@billingshurstprimary.org.uk website: www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk

2nd February 2018

Dear Parents,

## Rainbow theatre visit "A child in Ancient Greece"

On Thursday 22<sup>nd</sup> February the children will have the opportunity to participate in workshops run by the Rainbow Theatre Company. This will include watching and taking part in a production about everyday life in Ancient Greece and exploring various Greek myths. We would like the children to come dressed up in their Ancient Greek costumes from our Greek day.

To cover the costs of the Rainbow theatre and the food tasting from our Greek day in January, we are asking for a contribution of £4.50 per child. Although this contribution is voluntary, we must point out that, if insufficient funds are raised, we would have to cancel the visit. However, if you are experiencing financial difficulty, assistance can be arranged by contacting the Head teacher. **Please make payments by Monday 19<sup>th</sup> February**.

Where possible, we would ask if parents could use ParentPay to make this contribution. Please ask at the office if you need help with this. If you use ParentPay you do not need to return the slip.

Yours sincerely

The Year 3 team Mrs Edwards, Mrs Hunt, Mrs Hutchings, Mrs Langley and Miss Pickett

## Rainbow theatre production & workshops

Name:	Class:	

I enclose £4.50 contribution towards the Rainbow Theatre and food tasting experience.

(\*Please make cheques payable to Billingshurst Primary School)















